International Atomic Energy Agency

Atoms for Peace and Development
Opportunities for exhibitors during the

International Conference on Nuclear Security: Sustaining and Strengthening Efforts

The IAEA is organizing the International Conference on Nuclear Security: Sustaining and Strengthening
Efforts at the IAEA Headquarters in Vienna, Austria from 10 to 14 February 2020.

The purpose of the Conference is to discuss the national and international community’s experiences
and achievements to date in strengthening nuclear security; to enhance understanding of current
approaches to nuclear security worldwide; to identify trends; and to provide an inclusive forum at
which ministers, policymakers, senior officials and nuclear security experts can formulate and
exchange views on future directions and priorities for nuclear security and how these may evolve. The
Conference is aimed at ministers, senior government officials, high level staff from agencies involved
in making policy for, and managing, nuclear security, and at technical and legal experts working in all
areas of nuclear security.

Approximately 2,000 participants from IAEA Member States and international organizations are
expected to attend the Conference.

It is planned to hold an exhibition in conjunction with the conference. In the exhibition IAEA Member
States, international organizations, academic institutions, non-governmental organizations and
vendors of technology will highlight the latest developments in their areas related to nuclear security.
The exhibition will also provide a dedicated demonstration area for use by exhibitors.

In view of space limitations, the selection of exhibitors will be based on a ‘first come first served’ basis.
Therefore, interested parties should contact the Scientific Secretariat by e-mail ICONS2020@iaea.org
before 30 September 2019.




